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General Comment

The people all over the world, which includes the United States of America, need to have lower
levels of radiation than they are currently exposed to through medical procedures, loss of the ozone
layer, as well as in the work place. Anyone advocating for higher levels are mentally inept and
should be ignored.

Fukushima has shown the horrible price paid by Japanese citizens, as well as their animals and
plant life, due to ignoring the imminent dangers of radiation.

Radiation IS NOT good for living things on this planet. Radiation is NOT healthy, no matter how
the mentally inept try to spin it.

Please don't listen to any person who tries to make exposure to radiation seem like a healthy thing
for people. IT'S NOT. True Science has proven that over and over.

As this World spirals more and more out of control, PLEASE don't let it deteriorate any farther by
changing the amount of radiation a person is exposed in a negative manner. More radiation IS
NOT good. Less is better. Remember the poor Radium Girls from 100 years ago who died from
exposure to the radium used in making watches. See here for more information:
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Radium_Girls.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.
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